Mad In America Revised Bad Science Bad
Medicine A
Thank you unconditionally much for downloading mad in america revised bad
science bad medicine a.Most likely you have knowledge that, people have see
numerous period for their favorite books afterward this mad in america revised
bad science bad medicine a, but stop happening in harmful downloads.
Rather than enjoying a fine book gone a cup of coffee in the afternoon, instead
they juggled taking into account some harmful virus inside their computer. mad
in america revised bad science bad medicine a is easy to use in our digital
library an online permission to it is set as public for that reason you can
download it instantly. Our digital library saves in combined countries,
allowing you to acquire the most less latency times to download any of our
books in the manner of this one. Merely said, the mad in america revised bad
science bad medicine a is universally compatible taking into account any
devices to read.

Apocalypse Never Michael Shellenberger 2020-06-30 Now a National Bestseller!
Climate change is real but it’s not the end of the world. It is not even our
most serious environmental problem. Michael Shellenberger has been fighting for
a greener planet for decades. He helped save the world’s last unprotected
redwoods. He co-created the predecessor to today’s Green New Deal. And he led a
successful effort by climate scientists and activists to keep nuclear plants
operating, preventing a spike of emissions. But in 2019, as some claimed
“billions of people are going to die,” contributing to rising anxiety,
including among adolescents, Shellenberger decided that, as a lifelong
environmental activist, leading energy expert, and father of a teenage
daughter, he needed to speak out to separate science from fiction. Despite
decades of news media attention, many remain ignorant of basic facts. Carbon
emissions peaked and have been declining in most developed nations for over a
decade. Deaths from extreme weather, even in poor nations, declined 80 percent
over the last four decades. And the risk of Earth warming to very high
temperatures is increasingly unlikely thanks to slowing population growth and
abundant natural gas. Curiously, the people who are the most alarmist about the
problems also tend to oppose the obvious solutions. What’s really behind the
rise of apocalyptic environmentalism? There are powerful financial interests.
There are desires for status and power. But most of all there is a desire among
supposedly secular people for transcendence. This spiritual impulse can be
natural and healthy. But in preaching fear without love, and guilt without
redemption, the new religion is failing to satisfy our deepest psychological
and existential needs.
Seven Bad Ideas Jeff Madrick 2015-08-18 From the former economics columnist for
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Harper’s and The New York Times, a bold indictment of some of our most accepted
mainstream economic theories—why they’re wrong, and how they’ve been harming
America and the world. Ideas have the power to change history. But what happens
when they are bad? In a tour de force of economics, history, and analysis, Jeff
Madrick shows how theories on austerity, inflation, and efficient markets have
become unassailable mantras over recent years, to the detriment of the country
as a whole. Working backwards from the Great Recession, Madrick pulls no
punches as he reconsiders seven of the greatest false idols of modern economic
theory, from Say’s Law to Milton Friedman, illustrating how these ideas have
been damaging markets, infrastructure, and individual livelihoods for years.
Trenchant, sweeping, and empirical, Seven Bad Ideas resoundingly disrupts the
status quo of modern economic theory.
The End Of Science John Horgan 2015-04-14 As staff writer for Scientific
American, John Horgan has a window on contemporary science unsurpassed in all
the world. Who else routinely interviews the likes of Lynn Margulis, Roger
Penrose, Francis Crick, Richard Dawkins, Freeman Dyson, Murray Gell-Mann,
Stephen Jay Gould, Stephen Hawking, Thomas Kuhn, Chris Langton, Karl Popper,
Stephen Weinberg, and E.O. Wilson, with the freedom to probe their innermost
thoughts? In The End Of Science, Horgan displays his genius for getting these
larger-than-life figures to be simply human, and scientists, he writes, "are
rarely so human . . . so at there mercy of their fears and desires, as when
they are confronting the limits of knowledge."This is the secret fear that
Horgan pursues throughout this remarkable book: Have the big questions all been
answered? Has all the knowledge worth pursuing become known? Will there be a
final "theory of everything" that signals the end? Is the age of great
discoverers behind us? Is science today reduced to mere puzzle solving and
adding detains to existing theories? Horgan extracts surprisingly candid
answers to there and other delicate questions as he discusses God, Star Trek,
superstrings, quarks, plectics, consciousness, Neural Darwinism, Marx's view of
progress, Kuhn's view of revolutions, cellular automata, robots, and the Omega
Point, with Fred Hoyle, Noam Chomsky, John Wheeler, Clifford Geertz, and dozens
of other eminent scholars. The resulting narrative will both infuriate and
delight as it mindless Horgan's smart, contrarian argument for "endism" with a
witty, thoughtful, even profound overview of the entire scientific enterprise.
Scientists have always set themselves apart from other scholars in the belief
that they do not construct the truth, they discover it. Their work is not
interpretation but simple revelation of what exists in the empirical universe.
But science itself keeps imposing limits on its own power. Special relativity
prohibits the transmission of matter or information as speeds faster than that
of light; quantum mechanics dictates uncertainty; and chaos theory confirms the
impossibility of complete prediction. Meanwhile, the very idea of scientific
rationality is under fire from Neo-Luddites, animal-rights activists, religious
fundamentalists, and New Agers alike. As Horgan makes clear, perhaps the
greatest threat to science may come from losing its special place in the
hierarchy of disciplines, being reduced to something more akin to literaty
criticism as more and more theoreticians engage in the theory twiddling he
calls "ironic science." Still, while Horgan offers his critique, grounded in
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the thinking of the world's leading researchers, he offers homage too. If
science is ending, he maintains, it is only because it has done its work so
well.
Intelligence, Genes, and Success Bernie Devlin 2013-12-01 A scientific response
to the best-selling The Bell Curve which set off a hailstorm of controversy
upon its publication in 1994. Much of the public reaction to the book was
polemic and failed to analyse the details of the science and validity of the
statistical arguments underlying the books conclusion. Here, at last, social
scientists and statisticians reply to The Bell Curve and its conclusions about
IQ, genetics and social outcomes.
Madness in America Lynn Gamwell 1995 "In this book, Lynn Gamwell and Nancy
Tomes explore the historical roots of Americans' understanding of madness
today. Drawing on a rich array of sources, the authors interweave the
perceptions of medical practitioners, the mentally ill and their families, and
journalists, poets, novelists, and artists. As they trace successive ways of
explaining madness and treating those judged insane, Gamwell and Tomes vividly
depict the political and cultural dimensions of American attitudes toward
mental illness." "Gamwell and Tomes observe telling differences in the ways in
which patients of different genders, races, and classes have been diagnosed and
treated. The authors demonstrate how definitions of madness figured in national
debates over abolitionism, women's rights, and alternative medicine. Madness in
America also considers how the boundaries between sanity and insanity have been
repeatedly redrawn in such areas as sexual behavior and criminality."--BOOK
JACKET.Title Summary field provided by Blackwell North America, Inc. All Rights
Reserved
Shyness Christopher Lane 2007 Discusses the effects of expanding the Diagnostic
and Statistical Manual of Mental Disorders (DSM)'s fourth edition on the
psychiatric community, pharmaceutical companies, and the nation.
The Great Pretender Susannah Cahalan 2019-11-05 "One of America's most
courageous young journalists" and the author of the #1 New York Times
bestselling memoir Brain on Fire investigates the shocking mystery behind the
dramatic experiment that revolutionized modern medicine (NPR). Doctors have
struggled for centuries to define insanity--how do you diagnose it, how do you
treat it, how do you even know what it is? In search of an answer, in the 1970s
a Stanford psychologist named David Rosenhan and seven other people--sane,
healthy, well-adjusted members of society--went undercover into asylums around
America to test the legitimacy of psychiatry's labels. Forced to remain inside
until they'd "proven" themselves sane, all eight emerged with alarming
diagnoses and even more troubling stories of their treatment. Rosenhan's
watershed study broke open the field of psychiatry, closing down institutions
and changing mental health diagnosis forever. But, as Cahalan's explosive new
research shows in this real-life detective story, very little in this saga is
exactly as it seems. What really happened behind those closed asylum doors?
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Evidence-biased Antidepressant Prescription Michael P. Hengartner 2022 This
book addresses the over-prescribing of antidepressants in people with mostly
mild and subthreshold depression. It outlines the steep increase in
antidepressant prescription and critically examines the current scientific
evidence on the efficacy and safety of antidepressants in depression. The book
is not only concerned with the conflicting views as to whether antidepressants
are useful or ineffective in various forms of depression, but also aims at
detailing how flaws in the conduct and reporting of antidepressant trials have
led to an overestimation of benefits and underestimation of harms. The
transformation of the diagnostic concept of depression from a rare but serious
disorder to an over-inclusive, highly prevalent but predominantly mild and
self-limiting disorder is central to the books argument. It maintains that
biological reductionism in psychiatry and pharmaceutical marketing reframed
depression as a brain disorder, corroborating the overemphasis on drug
treatment in both research and practice. Finally, the author goes on to explore
how pharmaceutical companies have distorted the scientific literature on the
efficacy and safety of antidepressants and how patient advocacy groups, leading
academics, and medical organisations with pervasive financial ties to the
industry helped to promote systematically biased benefit-harm evaluations,
affecting public attitudes towards antidepressants as well as medical
education, training, and practice. Michael P. Hengartner is a senior researcher
and lecturer at the Zurich University of Applied Sciences, Switzerland. He has
published over 130 peer-reviewed journal articles and four book chapters. He
was an expert evaluator for the European Research Council and the World Health
Organization and currently is a member of the Swiss School of Public Health,
the German Society for Social Psychiatry, and the European Public Health
Association.
The Spiritual Gift of Madness Seth Farber 2012-04-17 A bold call for the
“insane” to reclaim their rightful role as prophets of spiritual and cultural
transformation • Explains how many of those diagnosed as schizophrenic,
bipolar, and other forms of “madness” are not ill but experiencing a spiritual
awakening • Explores the rise of Mad Pride and the mental patients’ liberation
movement • Reveals how those seen as “mad” must embrace their spiritual gifts
to help the coming global spiritual transition Many of the great prophets of
the past experienced madness--a breakdown followed by a breakthrough, spiritual
death followed by rebirth. With the advent of modern psychiatry, the budding
prophets of today are captured and transformed into chronic mental patients
before they can flower into the visionaries and mystics they were intended to
become. As we approach the tipping point between extinction and global
spiritual awakening, there is a deep need for these prophets to embrace their
spiritual gifts. To make this happen, we must learn to respect the sanctity of
madness. We need to cultivate Mad Pride. Exploring the rise of Mad Pride and
the mental patients’ liberation movement as well as building upon psychiatrist
R. D. Laing’s revolutionary theories, Seth Farber, Ph.D., explains that
diagnosing people as mad has more to do with social control than therapy. Many
of those labeled as schizophrenic, bipolar, and other kinds of “mad” are not
ill but simply experiencing different forms of spiritual awakening: they are
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seeing and feeling what is wrong with society and what needs to be done to
change it. Farber shares his interviews with former schizophrenics who now lead
successful and inspiring lives. He shows that it is impossible for society to
change as long as the mad are suppressed because they are our catalysts of
social change. By reclaiming their rightful role as prophets of spiritual and
cultural revitalization, the mad--by seeding new visions for our future--can
help humanity overcome the spiritual crisis that endangers our survival and
lead us to a higher and long-awaited stage of spiritual development.
Atomic Habits James Clear 2018-10-16 The #1 New York Times bestseller. Over 4
million copies sold! Tiny Changes, Remarkable Results No matter your goals,
Atomic Habits offers a proven framework for improving--every day. James Clear,
one of the world's leading experts on habit formation, reveals practical
strategies that will teach you exactly how to form good habits, break bad ones,
and master the tiny behaviors that lead to remarkable results. If you're having
trouble changing your habits, the problem isn't you. The problem is your
system. Bad habits repeat themselves again and again not because you don't want
to change, but because you have the wrong system for change. You do not rise to
the level of your goals. You fall to the level of your systems. Here, you'll
get a proven system that can take you to new heights. Clear is known for his
ability to distill complex topics into simple behaviors that can be easily
applied to daily life and work. Here, he draws on the most proven ideas from
biology, psychology, and neuroscience to create an easy-to-understand guide for
making good habits inevitable and bad habits impossible. Along the way, readers
will be inspired and entertained with true stories from Olympic gold medalists,
award-winning artists, business leaders, life-saving physicians, and star
comedians who have used the science of small habits to master their craft and
vault to the top of their field. Learn how to: make time for new habits (even
when life gets crazy); overcome a lack of motivation and willpower; design your
environment to make success easier; get back on track when you fall off course;
...and much more. Atomic Habits will reshape the way you think about progress
and success, and give you the tools and strategies you need to transform your
habits--whether you are a team looking to win a championship, an organization
hoping to redefine an industry, or simply an individual who wishes to quit
smoking, lose weight, reduce stress, or achieve any other goal.
The Mapmaker's Wife Robert Whitaker 2008-11-05 In the early years of the 18th
century, a band of French scientists set off on a daring, decade-long
expedition to South America in a race to measure the precise shape of the
earth. Like Lewis and Clark's exploration of the American West, their
incredible mission revealed the mysteries of a little-known continent to a
world hungry for discovery. Scaling 16,000foot mountains in the Peruvian Andes,
and braving jaguars, pumas, insects, and vampire bats in the jungle, the
scientists barely completed their mission. One was murdered, another perished
from fever, and a third-Jean Godin-nearly died of heartbreak. At the
expedition's end, Jean and his Peruvian wife, Isabel Gramesón, became stranded
at opposite ends of the Amazon, victims of a tangled web of international
politics. Isabel's solo journey to reunite with Jean after their calamitous
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twenty-year separation was so dramatic that it left all of 18th-century Europe
spellbound. Her survival-unprecedented in the annals of Amazon exploration-was
a testament to human endurance, female resourcefulness, and the power of
devotion.Drawing on the original writings of the French mapmakers, as well as
his own experience retracing Isabel's journey, acclaimed writer Robert Whitaker
weaves a riveting tale rich in adventure, intrigue, and scientific achievement.
Never before told, The Mapmaker's Wife is an epic love story that unfolds
against the backdrop of "the greatest expedition the world has ever known."
Mad in America Robert Whitaker 2019-09-10 An updated edition of the classic
history of schizophrenia in America, which gives voice to generations of
patients who suffered through "cures" that only deepened their suffering and
impaired their hope of recovery Schizophrenics in the United States currently
fare worse than patients in the world's poorest countries. In Mad in America,
medical journalist Robert Whitaker argues that modern treatments for the
severely mentally ill are just old medicine in new bottles, and that we as a
society are deeply deluded about their efficacy. The widespread use of
lobotomies in the 1920s and 1930s gave way in the 1950s to electroshock and a
wave of new drugs. In what is perhaps Whitaker's most damning revelation, Mad
in America examines how drug companies in the 1980s and 1990s skewed their
studies to prove that new antipsychotic drugs were more effective than the old,
while keeping patients in the dark about dangerous side effects. A haunting,
deeply compassionate book -- updated with a new introduction and prologue
bringing in the latest medical treatments and trends -- Mad in America raises
important questions about our obligations to the mad, the meaning of
"insanity," and what we value most about the human mind.
Mad Matters Brenda A. LeFrançois 2013 In 1981, Toronto activist Mel Starkman
wrote: "An important new movement is sweeping through the western world.... The
'mad, ' the oppressed, the ex-inmates of society's asylums are coming together
and speaking for themselves." Mad Matters is the first Canadian book to bring
together the writings of this vital movement, which has grown explosively in
the years since. With contributions from scholars in numerous disciplines, as
well as activists and psychiatric survivors, it presents diverse critical
voices that convey the lived experiences of the psychiatrized and challenges
dominant understandings of "mental illness." The connections between mad
activism and other liberation struggles are stressed throughout, making the
book a major contribution to the literature on human rights and antioppression.
Voices of Hope for Mental Illness Jackie Goldstein 2016-02-03 We hear about
inadequate mental health care. We ask questions regarding a link between mental
illness and violence. We do NOT hear as much about the stigma of mental illness
that complicates one's ability to cope with a diagnosis that becomes a label,
resulting in "self-stigma,"discouraging individuals from seeking and/or
complying with treatment. Too often community members only "experience" mental
illness through dramatic or dire media stories that fail to inform us about the
real world of mental illness. Thus, stigma feeds, and is fed by, myths and
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misunderstandings leading to a community sense of hopelessness and fear of
mental illness. In contrast, Geel, a stigma-free community in Belgium, has a
centuries' old history of accepting those with mental illness - even as
boarders in their own homes. Geel acknowledges the human needs of those with
mental illness and responds to those needs by providing social opportunities
and meaningful work, within the community While the U.S. does not have the same
history as Geel, we do have programs that offer a fostering environment,
offering hope for those with a diagnosis of mental illness as well as for the
communities in which they live. In a language and style that can be understood
by anyone and everyone, the author shares what she's learned and experienced
regarding tolerance and inclusion - in Geel and in our own country - offering
individuals and communities an opportunity to hear the encouraging "voices of
hope for mental illness." When the general population is freed of myths and
misunderstandings regarding mental illness, we can focus on mental health
fostered by community care that thrives in "caring communities."
Medication Madness Peter Roger Breggin 2009-05-26 Reveals potential links
between psychiatric medication and dangerous abnormal behaviors including
suicide, emotional breakdowns, and violent acts; in a cautionary guide that
argues that patients are rendered unaware of their mental deteriorations and
have become victims of the medical establishment. Reprint.
The Emperor's New Drugs Irving Kirsch 2010-01-26 Do antidepressants work? Of
course—everyone knows it. Like his colleagues, Irving Kirsch, a researcher and
clinical psychologist, for years referred patients to psychiatrists to have
their depression treated with drugs before deciding to investigate for himself
just how effective the drugs actually were. Over the course of the past fifteen
years, however, Kirsch's research—a thorough analysis of decades of Food and
Drug Administration data—has demonstrated that what everyone knew about
antidepressants was wrong. Instead of treating depression with drugs, we've
been treating it with suggestion. The Emperor's New Drugs makes an overwhelming
case that what had seemed a cornerstone of psychiatric treatment is little more
than a faulty consensus. But Kirsch does more than just criticize: he offers a
path society can follow so that we stop popping pills and start proper
treatment for depression.
Voices from the Inside David Allen Karp 2010 One of sociology's most important
missions is giving voice to those whose experiences are typically otherwise
blunted, marginalized, or simply ignored. Featuring memorable, first-person
accounts of mentally ill individuals, Voices from the Inside: Readings on the
Experiences of Mental Illness allows students to connect directly with reallife "experts" who know mental illness all too intimately. This unique
anthology addresses a variety of central topics surrounding mental illness,
including suicide, hospitalization, the meanings of medication, the experiences
of caregivers, and the stigma attached to mental illness. Each section of
readings opens with a "sensitizing" introduction that outlines key questions,
specific matters for student consideration, and ways in which social scientists
approach relevant substantive issues. The thought-provoking discussion
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questions following each set of readings are designed to foster vibrant class
discussion. Comprehensive enough to be used throughout a course--but brief
enough to be combined with other supplementary materials or a full-scale
textbook--Voices from the Inside is ideal for upper-level undergraduate or
graduate courses on the sociology of mental health and illness. It can also be
used in courses in medical sociology, social work and mental health, nursing
and mental health, and abnormal psychology.
When Rabbit Howls Truddi Chase 1990-04-01 A woman diagnosed with dissociative
identity disorder reveals her harrowing journey from abuse to recovery in this
#1 New York Times bestselling autobiography written by her own multiple
personalities. Successful, happily married Truddi Chase began therapy hoping to
find the reasons behind her extreme anxiety, mood swings, and periodic
blackouts. What emerged from her sessions was terrifying: Truddi’s mind and
body were inhabited by the Troops—ninety-two individual voices that emerged to
shield her from her traumatizing childhood. For years the Troops created a
world where she could hide from the pain of the ritualized sexual abuse she
suffered at the hands of her own stepfather—abuse that began when she was only
two years old. It was a past that Truddi didn’t even know existed, until she
and her therapist took a journey to where the nightmare began... Written by the
Troops themselves, When Rabbit Howls is told by the very alter-egos who stayed
with Truddi Chase, watched over her, and protected her. What they reveal is a
spellbinding descent into a personal hell—and an ultimate, triumphant
deliverance for the woman they became.
Medicine & Culture Lynn Payer 1990
To Err Is Human Institute of Medicine 2000-03-01 Experts estimate that as many
as 98,000 people die in any given year from medical errors that occur in
hospitals. That's more than die from motor vehicle accidents, breast cancer, or
AIDSâ€"three causes that receive far more public attention. Indeed, more people
die annually from medication errors than from workplace injuries. Add the
financial cost to the human tragedy, and medical error easily rises to the top
ranks of urgent, widespread public problems. To Err Is Human breaks the silence
that has surrounded medical errors and their consequenceâ€"but not by pointing
fingers at caring health care professionals who make honest mistakes. After
all, to err is human. Instead, this book sets forth a national agendaâ€"with
state and local implicationsâ€"for reducing medical errors and improving
patient safety through the design of a safer health system. This volume reveals
the often startling statistics of medical error and the disparity between the
incidence of error and public perception of it, given many patients'
expectations that the medical profession always performs perfectly. A careful
examination is made of how the surrounding forces of legislation, regulation,
and market activity influence the quality of care provided by health care
organizations and then looks at their handling of medical mistakes. Using a
detailed case study, the book reviews the current understanding of why these
mistakes happen. A key theme is that legitimate liability concerns discourage
reporting of errorsâ€"which begs the question, "How can we learn from our
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mistakes?" Balancing regulatory versus market-based initiatives and public
versus private efforts, the Institute of Medicine presents wide-ranging
recommendations for improving patient safety, in the areas of leadership,
improved data collection and analysis, and development of effective systems at
the level of direct patient care. To Err Is Human asserts that the problem is
not bad people in health careâ€"it is that good people are working in bad
systems that need to be made safer. Comprehensive and straightforward, this
book offers a clear prescription for raising the level of patient safety in
American health care. It also explains how patients themselves can influence
the quality of care that they receive once they check into the hospital. This
book will be vitally important to federal, state, and local health policy
makers and regulators, health professional licensing officials, hospital
administrators, medical educators and students, health caregivers, health
journalists, patient advocatesâ€"as well as patients themselves. First in a
series of publications from the Quality of Health Care in America, a project
initiated by the Institute of Medicine
Doing Harm Maya Dusenbery 2018-03-06 Editor of the award-winning site
Feministing.com, Maya Dusenbery brings together scientific and sociological
research, interviews with doctors and researchers, and personal stories from
women across the country to provide the first comprehensive, accessible look at
how sexism in medicine harms women today. In Doing Harm, Dusenbery explores the
deep, systemic problems that underlie women’s experiences of feeling dismissed
by the medical system. Women have been discharged from the emergency room midheart attack with a prescription for anti-anxiety meds, while others with
autoimmune diseases have been labeled “chronic complainers” for years before
being properly diagnosed. Women with endometriosis have been told they are just
overreacting to “normal” menstrual cramps, while still others have “contested”
illnesses like chronic fatigue syndrome and fibromyalgia that, dogged by
psychosomatic suspicions, have yet to be fully accepted as “real” diseases by
the whole of the profession. An eye-opening read for patients and health care
providers alike, Doing Harm shows how women suffer because the medical
community knows relatively less about their diseases and bodies and too often
doesn’t trust their reports of their symptoms. The research community has
neglected conditions that disproportionately affect women and paid little
attention to biological differences between the sexes in everything from drug
metabolism to the disease factors—even the symptoms of a heart attack.
Meanwhile, a long history of viewing women as especially prone to “hysteria”
reverberates to the present day, leaving women battling against a stereotype
that they’re hypochondriacs whose ailments are likely to be “all in their
heads.” Offering a clear-eyed explanation of the root causes of this insidious
and entrenched bias and laying out its sometimes catastrophic consequences,
Doing Harm is a rallying wake-up call that will change the way we look at
health care for women.
The Zyprexa Papers Gottstein Jim 2021-06 On December 17, 2006, The New York
Times began a series of front-page stories about documents obtained from Alaska
lawyer Jim Gottstein, showing Eli Lilly had concealed that its top-selling drug
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caused diabetes and other life-shortening metabolic problems. The "Zyprexa
Papers," as they came to be known, also showed Eli Lilly was illegally
promoting the use of Zyprexa on children and the elderly, with particularly
lethal effects. Although Mr. Gottstein believes he obtained the Zyprexa Papers
legally, the United States District Court for the Eastern District of New York
in Brooklyn decided he had conspired to steal the documents, and Eli Lilly
threatened Mr. Gottstein with criminal contempt charges. In The Zyprexa Papers,
Mr. Gottstein gives a riveting first-hand account of what really happened,
including new details about how a small group of psychiatric survivors spread
the Zyprexa Papers on the Internet untraceably. All of this within a gripping,
plain-language explanation of complex legal maneuvering and his battles on
behalf of Bill Bigley, the psychiatric patient whose ordeal made possible the
exposure of the Zyprexa Papers.
Speed Up & Sit Still Martin Whitely 2010 "Attention Deficit Hyperactivity
Disorder or ADHD is one of the most commonly diagnosed childhood psychiatric
disorders in the Western world." -- Back cover.
Science Fictions Stuart Ritchie 2020-07-21 An insider’s view of science reveals
why many scientific results cannot be relied upon – and how the system can be
reformed. Science is how we understand the world. Yet failures in peer review
and mistakes in statistics have rendered a shocking number of scientific
studies useless – or, worse, badly misleading. Such errors have distorted our
knowledge in fields as wide-ranging as medicine, physics, nutrition, education,
genetics, economics, and the search for extraterrestrial life. As Science
Fictions makes clear, the current system of research funding and publication
not only fails to safeguard us from blunders but actively encourages bad
science – with sometimes deadly consequences. Stuart Ritchie’s own work
challenging an infamous psychology experiment helped spark what is now widely
known as the “replication crisis,” the realization that supposed scientific
truths are often just plain wrong. Now, he reveals the very human biases,
misunderstandings, and deceptions that undermine the scientific endeavor: from
contamination in science labs to the secret vaults of failed studies that
nobody gets to see; from outright cheating with fake data to the more common,
but still ruinous, temptation to exaggerate mediocre results for a shot at
scientific fame. Yet Science Fictions is far from a counsel of despair. Rather,
it’s a defense of the scientific method against the pressures and perverse
incentives that lead scientists to bend the rules. By illustrating the many
ways that scientists go wrong, Ritchie gives us the knowledge we need to spot
dubious research and points the way to reforms that could make science
trustworthy once again.
Unsettled Steven E. Koonin 2021-04-27 "Unsettled is a remarkable book—probably
the best book on climate change for the intelligent layperson—that achieves the
feat of conveying complex information clearly and in depth." —Claremont Review
of Books "Surging sea levels are inundating the coasts." "Hurricanes and
tornadoes are becoming fiercer and more frequent." "Climate change will be an
economic disaster." You've heard all this presented as fact. But according to
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science, all of these statements are profoundly misleading. When it comes to
climate change, the media, politicians, and other prominent voices have
declared that "the science is settled." In reality, the long game of telephone
from research to reports to the popular media is corrupted by misunderstanding
and misinformation. Core questions—about the way the climate is responding to
our influence, and what the impacts will be—remain largely unanswered. The
climate is changing, but the why and how aren't as clear as you've probably
been led to believe. Now, one of America's most distinguished scientists is
clearing away the fog to explain what science really says (and doesn't say)
about our changing climate. In Unsettled: What Climate Science Tells Us, What
It Doesn't, and Why It Matters, Steven Koonin draws upon his decades of
experience—including as a top science advisor to the Obama administration—to
provide up-to-date insights and expert perspective free from political agendas.
Fascinating, clear-headed, and full of surprises, this book gives readers the
tools to both understand the climate issue and be savvier consumers of science
media in general. Koonin takes readers behind the headlines to the more nuanced
science itself, showing us where it comes from and guiding us through the
implications of the evidence. He dispels popular myths and unveils little-known
truths: despite a dramatic rise in greenhouse gas emissions, global
temperatures actually decreased from 1940 to 1970. What's more, the models we
use to predict the future aren't able to accurately describe the climate of the
past, suggesting they are deeply flawed. Koonin also tackles society's response
to a changing climate, using data-driven analysis to explain why many proposed
"solutions" would be ineffective, and discussing how alternatives like
adaptation and, if necessary, geoengineering will ensure humanity continues to
prosper. Unsettled is a reality check buoyed by hope, offering the truth about
climate science that you aren't getting elsewhere—what we know, what we don't,
and what it all means for our future.
Speaking of Sadness David A. Karp 2016-10-03 Combining a scholar's care and
thoroughness with searing personal insight, David A. Karp brings the private
experience of depression into sharp relief, drawing on a remarkable series of
intimate interviews with fifty depressed men and women. By turns poignant,
disturbing, mordantly funny, and wise, Karp's interviews cause us to marvel at
the courage of depressed people in dealing with extraordinary and debilitating
pain. We hear what depression feels like, what it means to receive an
"official" clinical diagnosis, and what depressed persons think of the
battalion of mental health experts--doctors, nurses, social workers,
sociologists, psychologists, and therapists--employed to help them. Ranging in
age from their early twenties to their mid-sixties, the people Karp profiles
reflect on their working lives, career aspirations, and intimate relationships,
and confide strategies for overcoming paralyzing episodes of hopelessness.
Throughout, Karp probes the myriad ways society contributes to widespread
alienation and emotional exhaustion. In a new and extensive introduction since
the original publication of Speaking of Sadness twenty years ago, Karp
evaluates the state of and social movements for the depression experience. He
traces his personal depression journey along with the reception of his readers
since the book's original publication. In addition, he offers a clear
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perspective on the consequences of wholesale medicalization permeating cultural
treatment of depression, and calls for a movement to listen to and to voice the
experiences of the marginalized. Speaking of Sadness remains distinctive in its
dedication to recounting stories and discovering clear patterns in them. Karp
pierces through the terrifying isolation of depression to uncover the
connections linking the depressed as they undertake their personal journeys
through this very private hell. This book will bring new understanding to
professionals seeking to see the world as their clients do, and provide vivid
insights and renewed empathy to anyone who cares for someone living with the
cruel unpredictability of depression.
Toxic Psychiatry Peter Roger Breggin 1994-08-15 Issuing a passionate, muchneeded wake-up call for everyone who plays a part in America's ever-increasing
dependence on harmful psychiatric drugs, a psychiatrist breaks through the hype
and false promises surrounding the "New Psychiatry" and shows how potentially
dangerous, even brain-damaging, many of its drugs and treatments are.
The Invisible Kingdom Meghan O'Rourke 2022-03-01 A NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER
FINALIST FOR THE 2022 NATIONAL BOOK AWARD FOR NONFICTION “Remarkable.” –Andrew
Solomon, The New York Times Book Review "At once a rigorous work of scholarship
and a radical act of empathy.”—Esquire "A ray of light into those isolated
cocoons of darkness that, at one time or another, may afflict us all.” —The
Wall Street Journal "Essential."—The Boston Globe A landmark exploration of one
of the most consequential and mysterious issues of our time: the rise of
chronic illness and autoimmune diseases A silent epidemic of chronic illnesses
afflicts tens of millions of Americans: these are diseases that are poorly
understood, frequently marginalized, and can go undiagnosed and unrecognized
altogether. Renowned writer Meghan O’Rourke delivers a revelatory investigation
into this elusive category of “invisible” illness that encompasses autoimmune
diseases, post-treatment Lyme disease syndrome, and now long COVID,
synthesizing the personal and the universal to help all of us through this new
frontier. Drawing on her own medical experiences as well as a decade of
interviews with doctors, patients, researchers, and public health experts,
O’Rourke traces the history of Western definitions of illness, and reveals how
inherited ideas of cause, diagnosis, and treatment have led us to ignore a host
of hard-to-understand medical conditions, ones that resist easy description or
simple cures. And as America faces this health crisis of extraordinary
proportions, the populations most likely to be neglected by our institutions
include women, the working class, and people of color. Blending lyricism and
erudition, candor and empathy, O’Rourke brings together her deep and disparate
talents and roles as critic, journalist, poet, teacher, and patient,
synthesizing the personal and universal into one monumental project arguing for
a seismic shift in our approach to disease. The Invisible Kingdom offers hope
for the sick, solace and insight for their loved ones, and a radical new
understanding of our bodies and our health.
Anatomy of an Epidemic Robert Whitaker 2011-08-02 Updated with bonus material,
including a new foreword and afterword with new research, this New York Times
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bestseller is essential reading for a time when mental health is constantly in
the news. In this astonishing and startling book, award-winning science and
history writer Robert Whitaker investigates a medical mystery: Why has the
number of disabled mentally ill in the United States tripled over the past two
decades? Interwoven with Whitaker’s groundbreaking analysis of the merits of
psychiatric medications are the personal stories of children and adults swept
up in this epidemic. As Anatomy of an Epidemic reveals, other societies have
begun to alter their use of psychiatric medications and are now reporting much
improved outcomes . . . so why can’t such change happen here in the United
States? Why have the results from these long-term studies—all of which point to
the same startling conclusion—been kept from the public? Our nation has been
hit by an epidemic of disabling mental illness, and yet, as Anatomy of an
Epidemic reveals, the medical blueprints for curbing that epidemic have already
been drawn up. Praise for Anatomy of an Epidemic “The timing of Robert
Whitaker’s Anatomy of an Epidemic, a comprehensive and highly readable history
of psychiatry in the United States, couldn’t be better.”—Salon “Anatomy of an
Epidemic offers some answers, charting controversial ground with mystery-novel
pacing.”—TIME “Lucid, pointed and important, Anatomy of an Epidemic should be
required reading for anyone considering extended use of psychiatric medicine.
Whitaker is at the height of his powers.” —Greg Critser, author of Generation
Rx
Psychiatry Under the Influence R. Whitaker 2015-04-23 Psychiatry Under the
Influence investigates the actions and practices of the American Psychiatric
Association and academic psychiatry in the United States, and presents it as a
case study of institutional corruption.
Why We Sleep Matthew Walker 2017-10-03 "Sleep is one of the most important but
least understood aspects of our life, wellness, and longevity ... An explosion
of scientific discoveries in the last twenty years has shed new light on this
fundamental aspect of our lives. Now ... neuroscientist and sleep expert
Matthew Walker gives us a new understanding of the vital importance of sleep
and dreaming"--Amazon.com.
Madness Mary de Young 2010-07-26 “Madness” is, of course, personally
experienced, but because of its intimate relationship to the sociocultural
context, it is also socially constructed, culturally represented and socially
controlled—all of which make it a topic rife for sociological analysis. Using a
range of historical and contemporary textual material, this work exercises the
sociological imagination to explore some of the most perplexing questions in
the history of madness, including why some behaviors, thoughts and emotions are
labeled mad while others are not; why they are labeled mad in one historical
period and not another; why the label of mad is applied to some types of people
and not others; by whom the label is applied, and with what consequences.
Weapons of Math Destruction Cathy O'Neil 2017-09-05 NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER •
A former Wall Street quant sounds the alarm on Big Data and the mathematical
models that threaten to rip apart our social fabric—with a new afterword “A
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manual for the twenty-first-century citizen . . . relevant and
urgent.”—Financial Times NATIONAL BOOK AWARD LONGLIST • NAMED ONE OF THE BEST
BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY The New York Times Book Review • The Boston Globe • Wired
• Fortune • Kirkus Reviews • The Guardian • Nature • On Point We live in the
age of the algorithm. Increasingly, the decisions that affect our lives—where
we go to school, whether we can get a job or a loan, how much we pay for health
insurance—are being made not by humans, but by machines. In theory, this should
lead to greater fairness: Everyone is judged according to the same rules. But
as mathematician and data scientist Cathy O’Neil reveals, the mathematical
models being used today are unregulated and uncontestable, even when they’re
wrong. Most troubling, they reinforce discrimination—propping up the lucky,
punishing the downtrodden, and undermining our democracy in the process.
Welcome to the dark side of Big Data.
Bad Science Ben Goldacre 2010-10-12 Have you ever wondered how one day the
media can assert that alcohol is bad for us and the next unashamedly run a
story touting the benefits of daily alcohol consumption? Or how a drug that is
pulled off the market for causing heart attacks ever got approved in the first
place? How can average readers, who aren't medical doctors or Ph.D.s in
biochemistry, tell what they should be paying attention to and what's, well,
just more bullshit? Ben Goldacre has made a point of exposing quack doctors and
nutritionists, bogus credentialing programs, and biased scientific studies. He
has also taken the media to task for its willingness to throw facts and proof
out the window. But he's not here just to tell you what's wrong. Goldacre is
here to teach you how to evaluate placebo effects, double-blind studies, and
sample sizes, so that you can recognize bad science when you see it. You're
about to feel a whole lot better.
The Shame of the States Albert Deutsch 1948 Expose on the deplorable conditions
in state mental hospitals, including overcrowding, understaffing, inadequate
budgets, lack of adequate treatment facilities, etc. It consists mostly of
pieces written for the New York newspaper PM and its successor the Star, as
well as some less journalistic content, written from 1940-1948.
White Fragility Dr. Robin DiAngelo 2018-06-26 The New York Times best-selling
book exploring the counterproductive reactions white people have when their
assumptions about race are challenged, and how these reactions maintain racial
inequality. In this “vital, necessary, and beautiful book” (Michael Eric
Dyson), antiracist educator Robin DiAngelo deftly illuminates the phenomenon of
white fragility and “allows us to understand racism as a practice not
restricted to ‘bad people’ (Claudia Rankine). Referring to the defensive moves
that white people make when challenged racially, white fragility is
characterized by emotions such as anger, fear, and guilt, and by behaviors
including argumentation and silence. These behaviors, in turn, function to
reinstate white racial equilibrium and prevent any meaningful cross-racial
dialogue. In this in-depth exploration, DiAngelo examines how white fragility
develops, how it protects racial inequality, and what we can do to engage more
constructively.
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The Dangerous Case of Donald Trump Bandy X. Lee 2019-03-19 As this bestseller
predicted, Trump has only grown more erratic and dangerous as the pressures on
him mount. This new edition includes new essays bringing the book up to
date—because this is still not normal. Originally released in fall 2017, The
Dangerous Case of Donald Trump was a runaway bestseller. Alarmed Americans and
international onlookers wanted to know: What is wrong with him? That question
still plagues us. The Trump administration has proven as chaotic and
destructive as its opponents feared, and the man at the center of it all
remains a cipher. Constrained by the APA’s “Goldwater rule,” which inhibits
mental health professionals from diagnosing public figures they have not
personally examined, many of those qualified to weigh in on the issue have
shied away from discussing it at all. The public has thus been left to wonder
whether he is mad, bad, or both. The prestigious mental health experts who have
contributed to the revised and updated version of The Dangerous Case of Donald
Trump argue that their moral and civic "duty to warn" supersedes professional
neutrality. Whatever affects him, affects the nation: From the trauma people
have experienced under the Trump administration to the cult-like
characteristics of his followers, he has created unprecedented mental health
consequences across our nation and beyond. With eight new essays (about one
hundred pages of new material), this edition will cover the dangerous
ramifications of Trump's unnatural state. It’s not all in our heads. It’s in
his.
The Science of Breaking Bad Dave Trumbore 2019-06-18 All the science in
Breaking Bad—from explosive experiments to acid-based evidence
destruction—explained and analyzed for authenticity. Breaking Bad's (anti)hero
Walter White (played by Emmy-winner Bryan Cranston) is a scientist, a high
school chemistry teacher who displays a plaque that recognizes his
“contributions to research awarded the Nobel Prize.” During the course of five
seasons, Walt practices a lot of ad hoc chemistry—from experiments that explode
to acid-based evidence destruction to an amazing repertoire of methodologies
for illicit meth making. But how much of Walt's science is actually scientific?
In The Science of “Breaking Bad,” Dave Trumbore and Donna Nelson explain,
analyze, and evaluate the show's portrayal of science, from the pilot's opening
credits to the final moments of the series finale. The intent is not, of
course, to provide a how-to manual for wannabe meth moguls but to decode the
show's most head-turning, jaw-dropping moments. Trumbore, a science and
entertainment writer, and Nelson, a professor of chemistry and Breaking Bad's
science advisor, are the perfect scientific tour guides. Trumbore and Nelson
cover the show's portrayal of chemistry, biology, physics, and subdivisions of
each area including toxicology and electromagnetism. They explain, among other
things, Walt's DIY battery making; the dangers of Mylar balloons; the
feasibility of using hydrofluoric acid to dissolve bodies; and the chemistry of
methamphetamine itself. Nelson adds interesting behind-the-scenes anecdotes and
describes her work with the show's creator and writers. Marius Stan, who played
Bogdan on the show (and who is a PhD scientist himself) contributes a foreword.
This is a book for every science buff who appreciated the show's scientific
moments and every diehard Breaking Bad fan who wondered just how smart Walt
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really was.
Outside Mental Health Will Hall 1966-02-03 Outside Mental Health: Voices and
Visions of Madness reveals the human side of mental illness. In this remarkable
collection of interviews and essays, therapist, Madness Radio host, and
schizophrenia survivor Will Hall asks, "What does it mean to be called crazy in
a crazy world?" More than 60 voices of psychiatric patients, scientists,
journalists, doctors, activists, and artists create a vital new conversation
about empowering the human spirit by transforming society. "Bold, fearless, and
compellingly readable... a refuge and an oasis from the overblown claims of
American psychiatry" - Christopher Lane, author of Shyness: How Normal Behavior
Became an Illness "A terrific conversation partner." - Joshua Wolf Shenk,
author of Lincoln's Melancholy: How Depression Challenged a President and
Fueled His Greatness "Brilliant...wonderfully grand and big-hearted." - Robert
Whitaker, author of Anatomy of an Epidemic: Magic Bullets, Psychiatric Drugs,
and the Astonishing Rise of Mental Illness in America "Must-read for anyone
interested in creating a more just and compassionate world." - Alison Hillman,
Open Society Foundation Human Rights Initiative "An intelligent, thoughtprovoking, and rare concept. These are voices worth listening to." - Mary
O'Hara, The Guardian "A new, helpful, liberating-and dare I say, sane-way of
re-envisioning our ideas of mental illness." Paul Levy, Director of the
Padmasambhava Buddhist Center, Portland, Oregon "A fantastic resource for those
who are seeking change." Dr. Pat Bracken MD, psychiatrist and Clinical Director
of Mental Health Service, West Cork, Ireland
A Common Struggle Patrick Joseph Kennedy 2015 Patrick J. Kennedy, the former
congressman and youngest child of Senator Ted Kennedy, opens up about his
personal and political battle with mental illness and addiction for the first
time. This candid memoir focuses on the years from his 'coming out' about
suffering from bipolar disorder and addiction to the present day, and examines
his journey toward recovery while reflecting on America's treatment of mental
health.
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